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ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHAREHOLDERS 

Payment of Interest on Equity 

 

 

Bemobi Mobile Tech S.A. ("Company") (BMOB3), hereby announces that the Company's 

Board of Directors approved, on this date, the payment of interest on shareholders' equity. 

The interest on equity, net of withholding income tax, will be attributed to the minimum 

mandatory dividend for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2023.  

 

The payment of interest on equity must comply with the following conditions:  

 

(a) The total amount of the distribution will be R$45,000,000.00 (forty-five million reais), 

corresponding to a gross amount of R$0.52193343 per share, and a net amount of 

R$38,250,000.00 (thirty-eight million, two hundred and fifty thousand reais), corresponding 

to R$0.44364341 per share, excluding treasury shares, on this date. The amount per share may 

change due to eventual share buybacks made by the Company up to the date of payment of 

the proceeds, considering active Fourth Share Buyback Program. 

(b) Shareholders of the Company at the close of trading on December 18, 2023 will be 

entitled to the payment of interest on equity. 

(c) The shares will be traded on an "ex-interest on equity" basis as of December 19, 2023 

(inclusive). 

(d) The amount will not be adjusted until the date of payment. 

(e) The effective payment will occur on May 2nd, 2024.  

(f) The total amount of interest on equity will be subject to withholding tax at the rate of 

15%, except for shareholders who are demonstrably exempt or immune, or shareholders 

domiciled in countries or jurisdictions for which the legislation establishes a different rate. 

(g) For shareholders with shares deposited at B3 S.A. - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão ("B3"), the 

amounts will be credited in accordance with the procedures adopted by B3, which will pass 

them on to the holders through their Custody Agents. 



 

 

(h) For other shareholders, payment will be made in accordance with their registration 

with Banco Itaú Unibanco S.A., the Bookkeeping Financial Institution for the shares issued by 

the Company. Shareholders whose records are out of date should go to a branch of the 

aforementioned bookkeeping bank to update their records. 

 

 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, December 11th, 2023 

 

André Pinheiro Veloso 

Chief Financial and 

Investor Relations Officer 

 


